Sent: Tuesday, April 01, 2008 9:24 AM

To: Kathleen Hallihan

Subject: concurrence to Paes 210 and Paes 211

Dear Kate,
After consulting with History's undergraduate teaching committee and 

with History's chair, Peter Hahn, I am writing to let you know that 

the Department of History concurs in the request that PAES 210 and 

Paes 211 be granted GEC Historical Study status.

A recurring theme in our discussions was the question of what will 

happen when Professor Melvin Adelman retires or otherwise ceases to 

teach the courses. We are concurring with the expectation that the 

courses will be taught according to the syllabi and with suitable instructors.

Sincerely,

Joe

Joseph H. Lynch

Chair, Undergraduate Teaching Committee

Distinguished University Professor and

Joe R. Engle Designated Professor of the History of Christianity

The Ohio State University

106 Dulles Hall

230 West 17th Ave.

Columbus, Ohio 43210-1367

1-614-292-2203 (office)

